
Greater Nashua Continuum of Care 
Ending Homelessness Committee 

Minutes of the June 2, 2010 meeting 
 

 
Present at the meeting were:  Eileen Brady, Wendy LeBlanc, Laurie Skibba, Kathryn 
Paquette, Mike Amichetti, Candace C. Gebhart, Katherine Merrill, Jerry Leclerc, Janet & 
Dennis Roy, Lianne Bower 
 
9:00 am Call to Order  by Chair Eileen Brady.  All present were introduced.  Committee 
reviewed the minutes from the May 2010 meeting.  Minutes were approved. 
 
Review: 
 
Much of the agenda was covered in the CoC meeting, which most EHC members 
attended.  (See CoC minutes.) There was discussion of recent Telegraph articles on 
homelessness.   
 
 
 
The Plan 
 
Each month, the EHC will review the GNCOC’s accomplishments toward ending 
homelessness and will add them to the Plan.  Dalianis House is the latest addition to 
housing. 
 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:45 am. 
 
Next meeting of the Ending Homelessness Committee will be Sept.1, 2010 at City Hall. 
 
 
Minutes prepared by Eileen Brady, NSK&S 


